
  

Administrative Office of the Courts 
PO Box 41170 

Olympia, WA  98504-1170 
www.courts.wa.gov/programs_orgs/guardian/ 

 

Certified Professional Guardianship Board 

 
  
 
March 13, 2020 
 

To:    Certified Professional Guardians and Guardianship Stakeholders 
 
From:   Judge Rachelle Anderson, Chair 
 
Subject:  April 13, 2020 Certified Professional Guardianship Board Meeting 
 
 
 
In light of Governor Inslee declaring a state of emergency and instituting social distancing 
measures in King, Pierce, and Snohomish counties, the Certified Professional Guardianship 
Board’s (Board) meeting on April 13, 2020 will not be held in-person at the AOC’s Sea-Tac 
office. Rather, the April 2020 Board meeting will be conducted telephonically. These measures 
reflect state and local directives to minimize and control the spread of COVID-19. Staff are 
currently working to ensure that members of the public will be able to call into, and participate 
in, this meeting telephonically. 
 
 
The Board recognizes that the populations served by CPGs are among the most critical to 
protect from COVID-19. Please know that your health, safety and well-being are our priority. 
We appreciate the understanding of all members of the guardianship community who planned 
to attend this meeting in-person. Your willingness to inform and engage with the Board is 
important to the Board, and we look forward to your telephonic participation. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 

 
 
Judge Rachelle E. Anderson, Chair 
Certified Professional Guardian Board 
 
 


